
HEARTLAND ELEMENTARY

SITE BASED DECISION MAKING 
SPECIAL CALLED COUNCIL MEETING

JUNE 15, 2011
OPERATING BUSINESS
Call to Order
Our special called meeting was called to order by Mrs. Emily Campbell at 3:48 PM.   Those present were Emily Campbell, Mitch Corbin, Mary Borders, Claudia Richardson and Shannon England by phone conference.
BUDGET REPORT

The local budget was reviewed by the Council and a motion was made by Claudia Richardson and seconded by Mary Borders to accept the local budget that wasn’t available at the last meeting due to the bank statement not received.  Consensus was reached by the Council.
MASTER SCHEDULE
Mrs. Campbell presented the Master Schedule for the upcoming school year to the Council.  Mitch Corbin made a motion to accept the schedule with a second being received by Mary Borders.  Consensus was reached by the Council.
TEXTBOOK ORDER
Mrs. Campbell presented a textbook adoption order to the Council for their review to be purchased with Title 1 funds.  After review, Claudia Richardson made a motion to accept this and a second was received by Mitch Corbin with consensus being reached by the Council.
EXECUTIVE SESSION

Shannon England made a motion to go into Executive Session at 3:56 pm to discuss personnel issues.  A second was received by Claudia Richardson.  Executive Session ended at 4:01 pm.
After the Council came out of Executive Session, Mitch Corbin made a motion to recommend to Superintendant Johnston to hire the following people for the positions listed at Heartland Elementary:

a. Gayla Routt, Primary position, transfer from Woodland Elementary
b. Jennifer Miller, Primary position, transfer from Woodland Elementary

c. Jenna Colson, Primary position, new hire

d. Tanya Serna, Instruction Assistant, transfer from Meadowview Elementary

e. Melissa Goodin, FMD teacher, new hire

Claudia Richardson seconded this motion.  Consensus reached by Council.
Being no further business, Shannon England made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 4:05 pm with a second received by Mary Borders.
Mitch Corbin seconded this motion with consensus being reached by the Council.

Respectfully submitted,
Sue Boggs, Office Manager

Heartland Elementary

